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Sunday, November 4, 2018 

Join us as we cruise to the Laurel Lakes Vineyards located at 3165 Main Road (Route 25) - 

Laurel- NY – 11948 - together with our friends from the Metro – L.I. Chapter of the NCRS to 

benefit the Long Island Veterans Home at Stony Brook. We will meet at 11:15 AM at the L.I.E. 

rest stop eastbound between exits 65 and 66. 

   The scenic route we’ll be taking has been planned out, but if you plan on meeting us at the winery, you can 
get there by taking the L.I.E. east to the last exit (73) which will put you on to Route 58 east.  Travel 9.3 miles 

(note that Route 58 turns into Route 25).  The entrance to Laurel Lake will be on your left. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more info, call Mary Tulley at (516) 841-6376 or email mtulleyliftman@gmail.com 

LIV Winery Cruise w/ NCRS - Registration Slip 2018 

Name________________________________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone (_____)______________________     Cell phone (_____)____________________________ 

Address______________________________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________ State_________   Zip__________________________ 

Number of people attending _____   Amount of donation $ ____________   Check # _________________ 

We’ll meet you at (circle one please) LIE Rest Stop   or   Laurel Lake Vineyards 

Mail reservation slip along with your check made out to Long Island Vettes to: 

Long Island Vettes | P.O. Box 63 | Levittown, NY 11756 

 

$20.00 per car 
is the suggested 

donation 
 

Bring your own 
food and 

snacks.  The 
winery only 

requires us to 
purchase their 

wine by the 
glass or bottle. 

 
This event is 
rain or shine!  

 
 
 

 

About the Long Island Veterans Home at Stony Brook 

 

The Long Island Veterans Home at Stony Brook is a special place 
where bonds and camaraderie develop.  It is a place our veterans are 

proud to call home while receiving rehabilitation or during their stay 
as a long term resident, or where they are proud to spend their day 

as participants in the Adult Day Health Care Program.  The LISVH is 
operated by the Health Sciences Center of Stony Brook University.  
Through this relationship, they are able to provide state of the art, 

comprehensive medical, nursing and ancillary services to those they 
serve. 

 

http://www.longislandvettes.org/

